Villawood North Public School

Bligh Street, Fairfield East 2165
P 9724 1423 F 9728 2296
Email address: villawoodn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Together We Live

Tuesday 27th February, 2024

SKYWORKS PLANETARIUM INCURSION
STAGE 2 & STAGE 3

Dear Parents/ Caregivers,

During this term Stage 2 and Stage 3 have been learning about Earth’s Place in Space during their Science lessons.
To assist students in developing a better understanding of the topic, students will be attending the Skyworks
Planetarium hosted in our school hall to enhance knowledge and understanding of the scientific concepts related
to night and day, rotation and orbits which will be demonstrated in a practical way that is often difficult to convey
in a regular classroom setting. These basic concepts are extended upon with age appropriate insights into moon
phases, stars and planets, constellations and more.

Venue School Hall - A planetarium dome will be assembled | Date | Tuesday 5th March, 2024

Cost $10.00 (Non-refundable)

We hope that all children will be attending the incursion. Please return the below permission slip signed with

payment to the front office by Monday 4th March, 2024.
y /
Kristy Bentley

Karen Hewitt
Incursion Coordinator Principal

SKYWORKS PLANETARIUM INCURSION -~ STAGE 2 & STAGE 3
I give permission for my child .........ocvcinniiccscccnineseininsinneenn OF ClASS e, tO @ttENd
the incursion Skyworks Planetarium Incursion on Tuesday 5th March, 2024. | understand my child will be
remaining at school and entering a dome assembled in the school hall. Please find enclosed in the envelope

provided $10.00.

PAYMENT TYPE

DCash DEFTPOS

Parent/Caregiver’'s SIBNAtUIE: ... ees s sen v sensnesensnns Date: v

The school has been provided with updated medical information in regards to my child.



